
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

WEDNESDAY 20th October 2021 

PUBLIC TOILETS SERVICE LEVEL AGREEMENT WITH  

MONMOUTHSHRIE COUNTY COUNCIL. 

1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 

1.1 To consider the request for a Service Level Agreement with Monmouthshire County 
Council for the provision of three Public Toilets in Abergavenny. 
 

2. BACKGROUND 
 

2.1 The Town Council sent a first draft to Roger Hoggins, Jan Baldwin and Debra Hill-
Howells for consideration on 9th March 2021.  To date, no response has been 
received to meeting requests to discuss this further. 

  3. PROPOSAL 

3.1 Appendix 2 shows the draft prepared and sent to Monmouthshire County Council in 
March 2021.  

3.2 A meeting request is to be sent again via Teams to request that the officers from 
MCC consider the draft and come back with any alterations. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

4.1 To agree that the Town Clerk pursue this further with Monmouthshire County Council 
in order to get the SLA in place before the end of the financial year.   


